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Neighborhood Health earns national recognition  

for breastfeeding support 
 

August [xx], 2020, Fort Wayne, Ind. — Neighborhood Health has earned national recognition from 
the U.S. Department of Agriculture for its promotion and support of breastfeeding for WIC families. 
 
Neighborhood Health received the USDA’s 2020 Loving Support Award of Excellence, which 
recognizes local WIC agencies that have provided exemplary breastfeeding promotion and 
support activities. Neighborhood Health received a Premier award; this is the second time in the 
past three years it has earned a Loving Support Award of Excellence. 
 
“This award is a reflection of the commitment and support of our entire team,” said Angie Zaegel, 
CEO of Neighborhood Health. “We know how important breastfeeding, with its widely recognized 
health, immunologic and economic advantages, is for all mothers — and this is especially true of 
mothers in the WIC program. It's critical in setting at-risk mothers and newborns on a path toward 
positive health outcomes.” 
  
Neighborhood Health has impacted breastfeeding duration rates by providing ongoing education, 
peer support and quality breast pumps and supplies to its WIC mothers. In addition, Neighborhood 
Health staff are trained to fit new mothers properly for breast pumps and ensure they have the 
right pump for their needs. Its innovative pump program helps mothers to provide human milk 
when separated from their baby due to working, school, NICU, hospitalization and other reasons.   
 
Neighborhood Health is one of nine community health centers to earn a Loving Support Award for 
2020. To be eligible, local WIC agencies must complete an application which evaluates the 
policies and procedures surrounding breastfeeding promotion and support, the Breastfeeding 
Peer Counselor program, and partnerships with local hospitals and other organizations working 
toward similar breastfeeding goals. For more information on the Loving Support Award of 
Excellence, visit usda.gov. 
 
About Neighborhood Health 
Neighborhood Health employs caring people including board certified physicians, dentists, dental 
hygienists, nurse practitioners, registered dietitians, registered nurses, and licensed social 
workers. Neighborhood Health is committed to building healthier communities by delivering 
comprehensive, quality health care regardless of socioeconomic status. For more information, 
visit mynhfw.org. 
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